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Mike Hames
Shropshire Junior Football League
22nd September 2014
Dear Mike,
RE:
FA Charter Standard Leagues Youth Futsal Development Fund – PROJECT APPROVAL

AWARD OFFER LETTER

I am delighted to inform you that The FA Charter Standard Leagues Youth Futsal Development Fund Panel recently approved Shropshire Junior Football League’s application for funding for the delivery of the project outlined in your application.    The Panel were of the belief that the project met the necessary conditions and criteria and subsequently The FA are extremely pleased to be investing £2,740 in this project and to support Shropshire Junior Football League in achieving the stated project outcomes.

Accompanying this letter is detailed information that I would recommend you to take time to read through as it concerns the project that The FA are funding.  It outlines the expectations of The FA in terms of the:

· Scope of the project that Shropshire Junior Football League intends to deliver
· Amount of funding being granted by The FA

· The agreed key deliverables and outcomes from the project

The accompanying information also contains details of how to claim for funding and also the reporting of the agreed KPI’s for the project.  It also outlines the terms and conditions of The FA in funding this programme.

Once you have read through and understood the information that has been provided to you, and if you agree to the terms that The FA have stated and wish to proceed with the project we would require you to complete and return the enclosed ‘Acceptance Form’.  The FA would require this Acceptance Form to be returned within 1 Month of this offer letter being issued. Failing to return this acceptance to The FA by the stated deadline could result in The FAs offer of funding being cancelled. 
I would like to thank you for applying for funding from the FA Charter Standard Leagues Youth Futsal Development Fund, and wish you the best of luck in delivering this exciting Futsal project.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding your project or the contents of this Funding Offer then please do not hesitate in contacting me.
Kind regards,
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Simon Walker
FA National Manager for Adult Grassroots Football 

Simon.Walker@TheFA.com
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